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315 August 2021

Players and Officials
Central Coast Snooker and Billiards Clubs

Dear Members,

The advice of government and health authorities regarding precautions and restrictions required
for Covid-19 continues to be monitored by the Board.

At its most recent meeting, the Board of Snooker and Billiards Central Coast resolved that the
suspension of all competitions will continue until further notice. Once play is able to resume, the
intention is to complete the current competitions.

The duration and type of restrictions and precautions necessary for Covid-19 are also likely to affect
our Annual General Meeting. The AGM is usually held in November each year however a date and
venue cannot yet be organised. Notice of the next AGM, papers and calls for nominations will be
distributed as soon as holding the AGM becomes feasible.

Yours sincerely

Geoffrey Kidd

Secretary / Director

on behalf of the Board

Snooker & Billiards Central Coast Inc.

Issued 31 August 2021 by direction of the Board of Snooker & Billiards Central Coast.

All correspondence to: The Secretary, Snooker & Billiards Central Coast Inc.
Email: gwtkidd@gmail.com Mobile No. 0431366749 Website: snookercc.com




